
 
 

Dear Colleagues,  
 

Following a campus wide search process for the position of Interim Dean of Counseling 
Programs and Services, I am pleased to announce that Dr. Maryann Tolano-Leveque has 
accepted the invitation to serve in an interim role as Dean of Counseling Programs and 
Services, beginning Wednesday, February 22, 2023.   
 

As interim dean, Dr. Tolano-Leveque will work with campus stakeholders and our 
counseling team to support existing programs and initiatives while providing day to day 

leadership of the division for the remainder of 2023.   
 

Dr. Tolano-Leveque is an accomplished professional, educator, and leader with over two 
decades experience in student affairs administration. During her time at Citrus College, she 
has launched and developed numerous programs and services which have enhanced the 
student experience with a focus on equity including but not limited to our Basic Needs 
Center, Dream Resource Center, Pride Center and Ally training series. In her oversight of 
our student disciplinary processes, she has served as a valuable resource to faculty and 
staff while advocating appropriately for our students in a fair and impartial manner. Our 
Veterans Success Center and Student Health Center continue to thrive and expand services 
and support under her leadership despite the challenges the pandemic presented to these 
critical student support programs.   
 

Dr. Tolano-Leveque is well positioned to further the important work of our Counseling 
division over the next ten months, as we prepare for a permanent search in the Fall of 
2023. Please join me in welcoming her in her role as Interim Dean of Counseling Programs 

and Services.  
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